
 

 

 

 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

  

18th  May, 2016 

Dear Harshavardhan Sushant,  

Thank you for your active participation as a speaker at the ‘Future of Liberal 

Arts and Science Education Conference’ convened between the 16th and the 

18th of May, 2016 at Symbiosis International University, Pune. 

Symbiosis International University and the Symbiosis School for Liberal Arts 

extend their sincere appreciation for your efforts in supporting the 

conference.  

Yours sincerely,  

  

Anita Patankar  

Director 

Symbiosis School for Liberal Arts, 

Symbiosis International University, Pune  
 


